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Dear Gary,

Thank you for the great meeting today!

As mentioned, on 23 October at 1 pm, in the European Parliament premises in Brussels, the EDPS is
organizing a Seminar on the CSAM proposal “The Point of No Return?”. With this meeting, preceding
the key vote in LIBE, we would like to gather all stakeholders who in the course of last years have
been warning about risks associated with the proposal and misconceptions around its potential
effectiveness. As the EDPS, we value those voices, believing that the legislative process, from its very
beginning, has not made given them enough platform. To this end, we would like to invite you warmly
to our conference as a speaker at the roundtable. | am at your disposal to further discuss the
modalities of your intervention should you be interested in joining us. Further information will follow
shortly, but at the moment the list of foreseen speakers looks like this, although as mentioned we still
try to add more law enforcement / cryptography angle:

The speakers' list includes:
. Patrick Breyer, Member of the European Parliament
. Arda Gerkens, Autoriteit Online Terroristisch en Kinderpornografisch Materiaal (TBC)
. Alexander Hanff, Data Privacy Expert
. Ella Jakubowska, Senior Policy Advisor, EDRI
. Prof. Bart Preneel, COSIC/KU Leuven (TBC)
. Teresa Quintel, Assistant Professor, Maastricht University
. Alex Agius Saliba, Member of the European Parliament (TBC)
. Birgitte Sippel, Member of the European Parliament
. Luca Tosoni, Specialist Director, Norwegian Data Protection Authority
. Thomas Van der Valk, Privacy Policy Manager, EMEA, Meta (TBC)
. Callum Voge, Director, Governmental Affairs and Advocacy, Internet Society
. Meredith Whittaker, CEO Signal Foundation (TBC)
. Dr Sabine Witting, Leiden University
. Andy Yen, CEO Proton (TBC)

We look forward to hearing from you,
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